Trumbull Community Action Program — Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) Announcement

The Trumbull Community Action Programs (TCAP) wishes to announce that the Agency’s CY 2020-2021
Community Services Block Grant (CSBG) is available for public view and comment. Total funding under
the two year grant is $898,994. Pending approval, funds will be used to continue operating programs
that provide a variety of services for eligible low-income Trumbull County residents for the period of
January 1, 2020 — December 31, 2021.

Individuals interested in reviewing TCAP’s grant application may contact the Trumbull Community
Action Program (330) 393-2507 between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.



